
Life and Work – November 15, 2020 
 
We gratefully acknowledge a donation to the Memorial Fund in loving memory of Baxter Howse from St. James A.O.T.S. 
  
We gratefully acknowledge a donation to Bridges to Hope in loving memory of Baxter Howse from Aubrey & Ruby Hill. 
 
Important: Even though we are now open for in-person Sunday Morning Worship, you still have to pre-register to attend by calling 700-6064 by 
the previous Friday.  
 
There will be the usual Contemporary Digital Service at 4:30pm on November 21. 
 
In-person traditional Worship Service on Sunday, November 22 at 11am with the Rev. Jim Von Riesen. 
 
UCW Outreach Project for The Gathering Place: 
 
On October 30th, the UCW delivered 390 masks to The Gathering Place.   We would like to extend a grateful thank you to all who assisted in 
any way to make this happen.  Thank you to those members of the UCW who donated handmade masks or provided financial donations which 
allowed us to purchase materials to make masks, and to purchase additional masks as well.  Also, thank you to the ladies in the UCW who 
willingly gave their time and talent to sew masks from the purchased materials for donation.    
 
The Gathering Place was quite appreciative of the donation.  
 
Annual White Gift Outreach Project for Stella's Circle: 
 
As usual, we are collecting Christmas  gifts for Stella's Circle, and will be accepting items every Sunday at the Worship Service up until Sunday, 
December 6. 
For those who cannot make a Sunday delivery, there will be an opportunity to drop-off your gift at the church on Saturday, December 5, 
between noon and 3pm. 
Important: Gifts should be new and remain unwrapped, except for their original packaging if any. See list below for ideas. 
 
Message regarding Registration: 
Please know that when you register for church, it is always on the assumption that you will be able to make it that day. If, for whatever reason, 
you are unable to attend, that is quite ok. There are no penalties to not coming nor did you keep someone else from attending. We currently 
have more than enough room. With that being said, if you still don’t feel comfortable pre-registering, you can simply call the registration line on 
Friday afternoon and Jennifer will be able to advise you as to how many are signed up for Sunday. Then, if you wish to join us on Sunday as a 
walk-in, you can be assured there will be room for you. Please note: walk-ins are always welcome but it is at your own risk. If there is no room at 
the inn, we will unfortunately have to turn you away. That is why we promote calling and registering. 
 



 



 
 


